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Safety Alert!

Additional Burglaries Reported

Date:
March 3, 2018 Between 1:00




	Safety Alert!
	Additional Burglaries Reported
	Date:
	March 3, 2018 Between 1:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. – Howe Hall
	Between Feb. 28 and March 2, 2018 (reported on March 3) – Jonsson Tower
	Incident: Campus Safety has received reports of two additional burglaries in unlocked residence hall rooms. A purse/wallet was taken in one instance and a Nintendo gaming system in another.
	Call Campus Safety @ 518-580-5566 or X5566 or Saratoga Police @ 518-584-1800 with any information



